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Jeremy Jones        Sent via e-mail 
West Coast Program Manager, PaintCare 
901 New York Avenue 
Washington, DC 20001 

Re: CalRecycle’s Completeness Review of PaintCare’s Revised California 
Architectural Paint Stewardship Program Plan 

Dear Mr. Jones, 

The Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) received 
PaintCare’s Revised California Architectural Paint Stewardship Program Plan on 
October 31, 2021. PaintCare resubmitted its revised plan on November 12, 2021, to 
replace the list of registered manufacturers with an updated list that includes addresses, 
as required. CalRecycle is required to determine whether the plan is complete pursuant 
to the California Code of Regulations (CCR), Title 14, section 18952(b)(2) and notify 
PaintCare of its determination within 30 days of receipt. Staff reviewed the plan and 
found it to be complete. 

This completeness determination is separate from the compliance determination 
CalRecycle will now conduct (see 14 CCR sections 18952(b)(3)(A)-(D)). CalRecycle 
has 90 days from the date of the plan submittal (until January 31, 2022) to review the 
plan for compliance with the requirements in statute and regulations, and approve, 
disapprove, or conditionally approve the plan.  

If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Fernandes at 
Stephanie.Fernandes@CalRecycle.ca.gov or (916) 341-6496. 

Dated: December 1, 2021 
 
Signed by Rachel Machi Wagoner, Director 
 
Rachel Machi Wagoner 
CalRecycle Director 

Cc: Nichole Dorr, PaintCare 
 Marjaneh Zarrehparvar, PaintCare 

Clark Williams, CalRecycle 
Cynthia Dunn, CalRecycle 
Allyson Williams, CalRecycle 
Stephanie Fernandes, CalRecycle  
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